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Important Notice from Dah Sing Bank 
 
Due to road blockage, our Admiralty Centre Branch is temporarily out of 
service.  The banking service will be resumed as soon as possible after the 
above-mentioned situation is back to normal.  The other Dah Sing Bank 
branches are in normal operation and customers can visit our other branches 
for banking services. We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 

~ The End ~ 
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